
 

Headteacher Weekly Newsletter 

Week 3 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parent Information Evening  
A huge thank you to all the parents who have attended the information evenings so far.  I hope that they 
have been useful and have given you an insight into the year ahead. 
 
PTA 

 
Our next PTA meeting is on Tuesday 24th September, 7.45-8.45 at the Cleveland Bay on Valley Park.  
Please come along – the more the merrier. 
 
A date for your diary – our annual Quiz Night will be on Thursday 14th November.  Further details to follow. 
 
At the time of writing, we have raised a fraction under £1,000 via Easyfundraising.org.uk – if  
you’re shopping online, please click through that site, so that we receive a donation. 
 
Any questions - Please contact Carolyn Davies - cjdavies1@sky.com 
 
 

Open Mornings 
 
We are now taking bookings for Open Mornings of 8, 9 & 10 October 2019 respectively. 
Tours start prompt at 09.15 – 11.00.  
 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 2019 (Autumn) 

         

 
We have many extra-curricular activities which can be viewed on the school website as of today. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:cjdavies1@sky.com


 
 
 

 Dates for your Diary:   

 27 September – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 
 3 October – OPEN EVENING (5.45 – 8pm) – Early closure 12.30 
 
 Have a nice weekend. 

 Regards  
 
 
Mr Matthew Longden 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


